2025 Stahlman Beekeeping E-mail Notes Issue #6a

I have tried to pack a lot of information into this issue. Weather continues to be a cross between spring and
winter. Some areas like today are getting blasted with snow, ice and freezing temperatures. Others like here in
Raleigh have been lucky to have temperatures well above average.

I have also included some material sent out by The Honey Bee Health Coalition concerning large losses of
bees by commercial beekeepers across this country just as bees are being moved to California. Symptoms are
not like the CCD die off starting in 2006.

I am sure the Bee Journals will have articles about this when articles are published during the 2025 season.
It might be a good time to subscribe to a Bee Journal if you don't have a subscription already.

Dana



